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The Boeing Company [NYSE: BA] today submitted a proposal to the U.S. Air Force to continue providing
Contractor Logistics Support (CLS) for the KC-10 Extender program.

The KC-10 CLS program provides depot-level maintenance and modifications, supply-chain management and
other critical support tasks. The Air Force is expected to select a winner in the summer of 2008.

"Boeing employees in San Antonio and across the world have been proud to support this great airplane and the
warfighter," said Mike Wright, KC-10 program director. "We look forward to continuing that effort, providing
around-the-clock readiness to our nation's warfighter."

The Boeing-led KC-10 CLS team provides more experience than any other industry team. It includes more than
450 suppliers and partners who have been working on the KC-10 Extender since it entered service in 1986.
Boeing has serviced more than 700 KC-10s through the current CLS contract.

"Our team brings proven performance on the program and experience to the warfighter that our competition
cannot offer," Wright said. "And we're prepared to continue that support."

A unit of The Boeing Company, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is one of the world's largest space and
defense businesses specializing in innovative and capabilities-driven customer solutions. Headquartered in St.
Louis, Boeing Integrated Defense Systems is a $32.4 billion business with 72,000 employees worldwide.
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